
Sensitivity: Business Internal

Mark Jahnke

506 Spring Ave.

Naperville, Il 60540

5.24.2023

City of Naperville

400 S. Eagle St.

Naperville, IL 60540

Dear City Council,

I am writing to request a one-year extension on the variance’s (File number 210589B) I received 
on my property 506 Spring Ave. by the city council on May 19th, 2021. I inquired about the length of 
approval and extension with city staff on May 17th. I would like to have this item placed on the agenda 
for the June 6th city council meeting.

When we were granted the variances, we acquired architectural drawings and began to search 
for a contractor to complete the work. Due to the pandemic and the lack of labor and building materials 
we were not able to start this project during the two-year timeline.

Thank you,

Mark Jahnke


